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October 17th - Oktoberfest Fall Festival 
October 22nd - 2025 Medicare Presentation
October 23rd - Lip Sync Battles Begin!
October 25th - Mark Raisch Concert
October 26th - HOA Halloween Party
October 28th - Sip and Paint - Pumpkin Painting
November 8th - Manager’s Ball
November 13th - DAV Craft Fair
November 16th - HOA Country Dance
November 22nd - Lip Sync Battle Finale

THERE IS ALWAYS SOMETHING FUN TO DO AT CAMELOT EAST VILLAGE

HOA Labor Day Pool Party w/Holly Rae
Monday, Sept. 2nd - noon - 4:00 p.m.
Tickets - $8 HOA/$13 Non-HOA

What’s Happening
Tuesday, Sept. 3rd - 10:00 a.m.
Enjoy coffee and donuts while we discuss
upcoming events!
Sign up book in hallway

One Blood 
Wednesday, Sept. 4th - 10:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m.

Wine Wednesday w/Sara Santiago
Wednesday Sept. 4th - 4:00 - 6:00 p.m.

Deck Party
Friday, Sept. 6th - 5:30 p.m.
Bring a dish to share

Charades
Tuesday, Sept. 10th - 2 p.m.
Sign up book in hallway

Ladies Lunch Bunch
Thursday, Sept. 12th - 11:30 a.m.
“Turtles”
Sign up book in hallway

Trivia
Saturday, Sept. 14th - 7:00 p.m.
Sign up book in hallway

Movie Night
Monday, Sept. 16th - 7:00 p.m.
“Blazing Saddles”
Sign up book in hallway

Financial & Investment Planning Presentation
by Edward Jones
Tuesday, September 17th - 10:00 a.m.
Coffee & Donuts
Sign up at front desk

K﻿araoke
Wednesday, Sept. 18th - 6:30 p.m.
Sign up book in hallway

LCR
Thursday, Sept. 19th - 6:30 p.m.
Sign up book in hallway
Bring $3-5 in quarters
(Bring more and play more!)

S﻿upper Club
Friday, Sept. 20th - 5:00 p.m.
“Waterfrontoo”
Sign up book in hallway

Chair Yoga w/Karen Moore
Monday, Sept. 23rd - 10:00 a.m.
$10 Class Fee - Pay at front desk

$6 Lunch (Pizza & Ice Cream) - Music w/ John
Rinell
Thursday, Sept. 26th - noon
(Last day to purchase ticket is Sept. 24th)

Bunco
Thursday, Sept. 26th - 7:00 p.m.
Bring $5 when you arrive
Sign up book in hallway



Hello Camelot East Residents,

Manager’s Corner - Jeff Belle
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Football, “cooler” temperatures, and the start of cool mornings is the feeling of fall
here in Camelot East Village! We also start the return of our residents, so welcome
to those who have returned already! August was a month to remember with the
heavy rains that Hurricane Debby brought upon our community. The community
encountered some minor flooding and minimal damage, as we persevered through 
the storm and got the community back on track. Many thanks to our stormwater and wastewater
vendor, Novak Environmental Solutions for ensuring our sewage and freshwater were in fact working
with very minimal issues. Other areas of Sarasota were not as lucky and experienced major flooding.
Another “Special“ thank you to our lifestyle department and to our own Arlene Kretzmer for
assisting with notifications through our social media page and the HOA media page to keep our
residents updated. As we are in the primary peak month for Hurricanes, please remain vigilant and
ensure that you have a plan in place in the event a major storm comes our way. 

The activities for August were certainly the place to be as the month started off with our residents to
discuss “What’s Happening” which was held on August 6, 2024. The 8-minute hearing screening held
by our own lifestyle department on Friday August 9, 2024 certainly saw many of our residents
getting their hearing checked, (me included) to the Deck party hosted by the HOA on August 9,
2024. Trivia is always a staple of our community, along with Movie Night and Karaoke! Music by the
pool seen many of our residents enjoying the sounds of John Rinell, and last but certainly not least,
“A Night in Santorini Greece” was certainly an event to remember! As always if there is something
you’re interested in and do not see, feel free to mention it to our lifestyle team. I am sure Aly and
Victoria can accommodate your activity request!  For a complete list of activities, feel free to check
out the monthly calendar.

I WANT TO BRING TO YOUR ATTENTION THAT AUTOMATED GARBAGE COLLECTION SERVICE IS
COMING TO UNINCORPORATED SARASOTA COUNTY IN MARCH 2025. THIS PROCESS IS USED BY
WASTE HAULERS TO COLLECT MATERIAL MORE EFFICIENTLY AND SAFELY FOR DISPOSAL BY
USING MECHANICAL ARMS TO EMPTY THE CONTENTS FROM THE CONTAINERS. SARASOTA
COUNTY HAS ADVISED THAT RESIDENTS CAN SELECT THEIR PREFERRED GARBAGE CART SIZE
BETWEEN NOVEMBER 11, 2024, THROUGH DECEMBER 31, 2024. EACH RESIDENCE WILL RECEIVE
ONE GARBAGE CART WITH THE OPTION TO SELECT A 95-GALLON, 65 GALLON OR 35 GALLON
CART. THIS IS INCLUDED AS PART OF THE ANNUAL NON-AD VALOREM TAX ASSESSMENT
COLLECTED THROUGH THE PROPERTY TAX BILL. SAMPLE CARTS WILL BE ON DISPLAY BETWEEN
NOVEMBER 8, 2024 TO DECEMBER 31, 2024, AT THE FOLLOWING LOCATIONS:

Elsie Quirk Library, 100 W Dearborn St., Englewood
Fruitville Library, 100 Apex Road, Sarasota 
Robert L. Anderson Administration Center,  4000 S Tamiami Trail., Sarasota 
Sarasota County Administration Center, 1660 Ringling Blvd., Sarasota

Continue to follow current disposal guidelines for collection service through March 28, 2025. For
additional details about the upcoming changes including FAQA and maps of service area, please visit:
scgov.net/freshstartwithacart. The complete distribution information can be found on our Social
media page or the HOA social media page.  This information is also posted in the clubhouse. 



Beginning September 3, 2024, we will begin 360 notices for All homes in the community. You will
either receive a letter thanking you for the upkeep of your home, or a notice advising you of the
areas of concern that require attention. Letters will begin with the homes that require the most
attention and will be completed with those homes that are immaculate. The areas of concern that we
will be reviewing are as follows: 

Mold on home
Gutters not cleaned 
Faded driveway that require painting
Items not properly stored under the carport/driveway/around the home
Weeds in planters or around the home
Overgrown landscaping 
Missing siding
Dirty driveway
Overall condition of home

Lot fee collection for the month of August decreased with only thirteen letters sent. Four notices of
eviction were sent, and those amounts have been addressed or payment plans have been setup.
Please remember that we cannot assist you if you do not reach out to request assistance. We want
to make sure we understand your situation and provide a solution if needed. In addition, please
remember that you can make your payment through the Resident Portal , EFT, drop of box (located
at the front of the clubhouse) or in person. Please ensure that your account is paid up to date as it
will incur additional fees. Late fee notices are sent out on the 12th of each month.  If you are unsure
of what your monthly amount is, please do not hesitate to contact the office. If you are having
hardships, please contact the office to discuss your account. Failure to pay the monthly amount
required can result in eviction.

My quote for the month of September is simple, “A fallen leaf is nothing more than a summer's wave
goodbye." Hello Autumn and goodbye to you summer!

See you around the neighborhood!

Jeffrey Belle
Community Manager, Camelot East Village

Manager’s Corner - Cont’d
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What do Jedi trees say to each other in the fall? 
       - May the forest be with you

What do farmers wear under their shirt when they’re cold? 
       - A har-vest.

Why shouldn’t you tell a secret in a cornfield? 
       - Because the corn has ears.

What can a whole apple do that half an apple can’t do? 
       - It can look round.



We began the month with our 'What's Happening' event, which takes place on the first Tuesday of
each month. This gathering gives you all the insider information on upcoming events, including
exclusive previews of what’s in store. It’s also a perfect opportunity to discover how you can get
involved—and enjoy a treat! Hearing Simplified joined us for free 8-minute hearing screenings, and
Aaron was incredibly helpful, keeping busy with a full schedule of residents eager for his services. If
you missed him this time, don’t worry, he’ll be back! Our HOA hosted a delightful 'Music by the
Pool' event with John Rinell. It was such an enjoyable evening, and I want to extend a big thank you
to everyone who helped make it happen. Mr. Game Show returned with another round of fun as we
played Majority Rules (look for photos in next month's newsletter). We’re already excited to
welcome him back for more events. We ended the month with a special theme night: 'A Night in
Santorini Greece.' A huge thank you to our amazing Lifestyle Ambassadors: Spike Jones for grilling,
Arlene Kretzmer for making Spanakopita, Pam Carides for the Baklava and Greek memorabilia,
Cindy BonDurant for sharing her Santorini photos and travel stories, and Pam Powell, Ina Hetzler,
Linda Sue Callie, and anyone else I may have missed for your helping hands. Working with the
members of this community to put these events together is truly the best part of my job—I love
getting to know you all better at each event.

If you thought last month’s events were great, just wait for what’s coming up! HOA will kick off the
month with the Labor Day celebration featuring Holly Rae! Enjoy sub sandwiches, cornhole, and
music by the pool with your neighbors as we celebrate Labor Day. Then, on Tuesday, September
3rd, we’ll have our 'What’s Happening' event at 10 AM, as mentioned above. If you’re able, I highly
encourage you to join us. The One Blood Bus is back, and remember, one blood donation can help up
to three patients in Sarasota County. All donations stay local, so your contributions directly benefit
our community. There’s a sign-up sheet in the front office, stop by if you have any questions. On
September 4th, join us for Wine Wednesday with performer Sara Santiago. These events are always
a great time. Edward Jones will be presenting a Coffee Club on September 17th—come for a casual
discussion on current events, the economy, and investing. We’re also excited about our $6 Lunch
with John Rinell! Enjoy pizza and ice cream while listening to good music—what could be better?

Looking ahead to the fall, start practicing now for our Lip Sync Battles in October! We’ll also be
hosting a Pumpkin Paint and Sip, Halloween Music Bingo, and by popular demand, a concert with
Mark Raisch. You won’t want to miss the HOA Halloween party with Holly Rae, Mr. Game Show’s
Halloween Music Bingo, and more fun events in November that will be discussed at our What’s
Happening!

We’ve got a full schedule of exciting activities planned, and I’m thrilled for another exciting fall
season with all of you!

Aly Brooks
Lifestyle Director
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A MESSAGE FROM YOUR LIFESTYLE DIRECTOR - ALY BROOKS

Hello Camelot East Residents,

We've had a fantastic summer together, and as we transition into the fall months,
we're gearing up for some exciting festivities! There are so many incredible events
on the horizon that I’m eager to share with you, but first, let’s take a quick look
back at last month.



Ol’ Timers
We call ‘em Ol’ Timers

But I wonder if we will see
The Value of that ol’ man

In the park - there by the tree.
He may not seem important -

There’s no shine upon his shoes,
As we pass him with our briefcase

To a world beyond his view.

The ROMEO Group ( Retired Old Men Eating Out)
is a group of men who meet monthly for lunch and some good conversation.  Normally the group
tries to visit different eateries in the nearby community. There are no requirements other than
being a resident of Camelot East. It is a good way to meet some of the members of the community.
It also lets you know what is going on and keeps you informed of the gossip which is always
rampant. Come join us the last Friday of each month. We always meet at 11:30 am at the tennis
court parking lot or contact Dean Keller at <deke4744440@gmail.com> for more information.

But his value might be greater
And his worth a thousand times

When we stop to think of sacrifice 
For this land of yours and mine.

Like when the country was in trouble
And they fought to keep her free,

It is taken all for granted
What they did for you and me. 

So when we see Old Glory waiving,
Lets not forget who kept her there,

And give respect and gratitude 
To those Ol’ Timers everywhere.

We call em’ Ol’ Timers
But I wonder if we will see
The value of that ol’ man

In the park - there by the tree.

Chet Stanhope
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Resident Submission

If you'd like to submit
anything for the
newsletter, please
reach out to your
Lifestyle Team! All
submissions must be
received by the 16th of
the month. Please note
that while we strive to
include all submissions,
we cannot guarantee
when or if they will be
published. We will do
our best to feature
them as promptly as
possible.

By: Frances ‘Nina’ Cook-Dearing

mailto:deke4744440@gmail.com
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September 
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Lester Black
Wafaa El-Badrawy
Delphine Bonk
Brenda Brewer
Jean Puzzanchera
Carol Gaudino
Gregory Dinney
Harold “Hal” Kemper
Elaine Savering
Debbie Ingram
John Kolstad
James Althouse
Peter Farley

01
03
03
04
04
04
05
05
05
06
07
07
08

Karen Turner
Rosemary Cadrette
John Bartlett
Vito Valle
Kristen Dobratz
Jo Baker
Don Knack
Diane Discenza
Beverly Sheridan
Anne Blakeslee
Karen Rodemaker
Deborah Catlin
Christine Steinert

08
09
09
11
13
15
15
16
16
16
17
19
20

Patricia Leathers
Rick White
Jim Lipinski
Eileen Farley
Terry Bowen
John “Jack” Cammack
Carol Zieseniss
Jules Tremblay
Michael Davis
Jan Panduren
Susan Barnaby

20
21
22
23
24
26
26
26
28
29
29

Landscape of the Month
Craig & Janet Kosut

Lot 96 - 6451 Midhurst Ct. 

We love the whimsical and creative elements
you’ve added to your landscaping - they never fail

to bring a smile to our faces as we walk by!



S th D t !

Telephone Directory 
Please notify the office if you would like
a correction to be made, or to be added
to our directory for next year's
publication.
Telephone Directory Updates
Last and first name                                                    
Address                                                                
(number and street name only)
Phone number                                                      
Lot number           
                                                        
 

SARASOTA’S FREQUENTLY CALLED NUMBERS

Camelot East Office                   
Sheriff—Non Emergency
Abuse Hotline                      
American Red Cross           
Elder Care                           
Florida Power and Light      
Hospitals
    HCA Doctor’s Hospital 
    Sarasota Memorial Hospital 
Libraries
Fruitville Library             
Gulf Gate Library            
    Selby Library                  
Local Directory Assistance
Main Post Office                  
Medicaid Office Dept of 
    Children & Family Services 
Poison Control Center         
Sarasota County Tax Collector 
Sarasota Bradenton Airport 
Sarasota Herald Tribune    
SCAT Transit                      
Senior Friendship Center 
   Caregiver Support.....     
Social Security Administration. 
Taxi—Green Cab                
Taxi—Yellow Cab               
Time and Temperature       
Frontier                               
Voters Registration            . 
Waste Management           

Emergency (Fire, Police, Medical)  911

923-2311
316-1201 Ext.0
800-96-ABUSE
379-9300
800-963-5337
917-0708

342-1100
917-9000

861-1110
861-1230
861-1100
800-555-1212
800-275-8777

316-6000
800-222-1222
861-8300
359-5200
365-6060
861-1234
955-2122
556-3268
800-772-1213
922-6666
955-3341
813-645-2323
800-921-8102
861-8600
941-316-9340

Barcodes are available at the Courtesy
House for vehicles.
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Please continue to use the red
container in the auditorium for your
flag’s retirement when needed.

Ticket sales take place Monday through
Thursday from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m.

Please note that we have a 
      Dry Sauna - DO NOT add water.

A gentle reminder:   Golf cart
drivers must hold a val id driver’s
l icense and be at least 16 years
old.  For safety reasons, please
refrain from al lowing younger
individuals to operate the carts.
Thank you for your cooperation.

Additionally, please do
not park your golf

carts on the grass or in
front of the bike racks 

Do you see any numbers missing you think we
should add? Let us know!

Kindly check your flags and remove any
that are torn or frayed. Recycling them

is a great way to show respect.



If the week is not good for you, please switch
with another ambassador and change the name
on the original sheet in the library.
Put books or triplicate books in the cabinet for
Good Will. Make certain war, sports, biography
and large print are filed on shelves to the right
of the door as you enter the library.
If you have any questions or would like to
volunteer, please contact Sharon Barker at
 941-364-6268 or email at
sharonbcmt@verizon.net.
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LIBRARY AMBASSADORS

PRESIDENT
1st Vice President              
2nd Vice President (Social)
Secretary                         
Treasurer                      
Member at Large
Member at Large                   

765-432-1281
346-221-1200
519-778-1540
646-258-4597
615.504.2632
248-622-1051
404-429-3235

2024 Camelot East Village
HOA Board Members

ktomson98@gmail.com
jos.a.reiss@gmail.com
lyndanixon54@gmail.com
ebwest23@aol.com
jimhodges@comcast.net
danshanahan3@gmail.com
tjendro@aol.com

Karen Tomson
Joseph Reiss
Lynda Nixon
Ellie Buck
Jim Hodges
Dan Shanahan
Tom Jendrowski

Friendly Reminder

To ensure the well-being of both
our beloved pets and our
residents, we kindly ask that all
dog owners keep their pets on a
leash whenever outside the
home, regardless of size or
breed. Please ensure you’re
diligent about cleaning up after
your pets.  Additionally, pets
are prohibited from being in or
around the pool area or kitchen. 

Thank you for your
cooperation.

09/01/2024
09/08/2024
09/15/2024
09/22/2024
09/29/2024

Deb Wildt
Tammy Weaver
Connie Keller
Frieda Black
Rosemary Cadrette

941-241-9490
239-292-2428
330-719-1000
941-993-5709
941-925-1760

Women's Poker Group!

Kay Roberts is interested in putting
together a women's poker group in the

afternoons at her house. 
For more details contact 

Kay Roberts - 941-926-3291 or 
Marge Gushe - 978-319-0782
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IF YOU DO NOT HAVE ONE OF THESE FORMS
PLEASE STOP BY LIFESTYLE AND PICK ONE UP.
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It is imperative that when you pull up
to our automatic exit gates and they
begin opening, you STOP! Driving up

as the gates open can cause the
system to freeze. Please be patient
with our gate. Thank you for your

cooperation.

Your Aluminum Pull-Tabs
make a difference! 

Resident Bucky has been dedicated to
collecting aluminum pull-tabs for Shriners
Children's Hospital. In recognition of this
effort, we are honored to have received this
certificate from the hospital. If you'd like to
contribute, please save your pull-tabs and
drop them in the donation box located in the
front office by the sign-up books.

In case of an emergency, the Fire Department
and EMTS know to look for this paper in and
around your freezer. Having this form in your

home could provide life saving information when
it is needed most.  

ATTENTION
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The name “September” comes from an old Roman word, “septem,” which actually means 7.
That’s right – September was the seventh month of the year on the Roman calendar – It did not
become the ninth month until the advent of the Gregorian calendar.

The Romans believed that September was looked after by the god of fire. So they always
expected fires and volcanic eruptions to occur during this month.

Out of all 12 months of the year, September is spelled with the most letters. It contains nine
letters, and it happens to be the ninth month of the year. No other months have the same
amount of letters as their number in the calendar year.

This September “Harvest Moon” is the fullest moon of the year. When you gaze at it, it looks
very large and gives a lot of light throughout the entire night. No other lunar spectacle is as
awesome as the Harvest Moon.

The first day of fall is typically on September 22 or September 23 in North America. This is when
the hours in the day are almost equal to the hours in the night. This occurs at the same time as
the Spring Equinox does in Australia.

A little-known, but highly significant holiday falls in September. September 17th is Constitution
Day, which marks the day that the U.S. Constitution was adopted.

There are more pop and classic songs with “September” in the title than any other month.

We all know that Labor Day is in September, but did you know that September also has a few
little known holidays? Among these are National Grandparent Day, National Cheese Pizza Day,
and National Drink-a-Beer Day.

September is known as Harvest Month. It’s a great month to harvest in preparation for the
coming winter months. In fact, in Old England, it was called “Haervest-monath”, meaning
Harvest Month. Some of the best crops to harvest are onions, apples, raspberries, and
tomatoes.

Zodiac signs in September are split between Virgo (August 23 – September 22) and Libra
(September 23 – October 22).

Virgos are known for being loyal, practical, thoughtful, analytical people who sometimes come
off as cold, but it’s only because they’re taking a methodical approach to friendship (like most
aspects of their lives).

Libras are a little different. Their main characteristics include being diplomatic and fair. They like
harmony, dislike being alone, and always strive for peace and justice in the world.

Famous people born in September include Adam Sandler, Amy Winehouse, Bill Murray, Bruce
Springsteen, Confucius, Freddie Mercury, Queen Elizabeth, Stephen King, and Sophia Loren.

The birthstone for September is the sapphire which is said to reduce inflammation, treat fever
and act as a lucky charm for the person wearing it. It symbolizes intuition, clarity of thought,
peacefulness, as well as loyalty and trust.

Fun Facts About September



Be sure to make time for these events
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